
To Whom it May Concern: 

I would like to take this opportunity to encourage the city to make changes to the use of public space to 
ensure the safety of all involved. Current situation of encampments on city owned land is 
untenable.  Public commons must be protected for the safe use of everyone.   

I encourage the city to make more safe temporary housing available and when available that by-laws to 
protect the public space be enforced and or amended as required.  

--  
Best Regards,  
Gregory Cawsey  
City of Guelph Resident 




